
From: McKay Murphy <mckay@ward43.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 12:07 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Frances' Food Donation 

  

  

Steve and Chasse, 

  

A local restaurant (Frances' at 2552 N Clark) dropped off food as a surprise to our office for staff and 

public consumption. The items include some sandwiches, and pancakes with an estimated value of 100 

dollars (16.6 dollars per staffer in our office).  

  

While we did not request this, we accepted it on behalf of the city and have set it out for 

public consumption. 

 

 

McKay Murphy 

Chief of Staff 

 

 

Alderman Timmy Knudsen, 43rd Ward 

2523 North Halsted Street 

Chicago, IL 60614 

773-348-9500  

Pronouns: he/him/his 
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